Bandera Cubana Inc.
PO Box 300095
Jamaica Plain MA 02130

September 9 /2018
Dear lvan Acosta :

I am writing to you on behalf of the Bandera Cubana Committee (Cuban
Flag). This committee included business, civic, religious and political
leaders from the Cuban American community in the greater Boston and
the State of Massachusetts. The purpose of this group is to celebrate and
promote the Cuban culture and to maintain our heritage among our
children by inculcating the “Fé Martiana” in our exile community.

This event marks “El Grito de Yara” which is Cuba’s celebration calling for
independence from Spain and the emancipation for all Cubans in 1895.

To commemorate “El Grito de Yara”, we are planning our twenty seven
annual Flag raising Ceremony in Boston, Ma. Sunday, October 7, 2018 at
1.30 PM in front of Boston City Hall Plaza follow by Cuban delicious dinner
from El Oriental de Cuba and Cuban music inside City Hall Boston.

You have been selected to receive “El Grito de Yara” recognition. Your
presence at this event will be an honored addition to our celebration, and
an affirmation to our commitment to civic duties. Should you have any
question regarding this event, please do not hesitate to call me at (617)
327-6760, 617.710.9088 cell or email me at reglag@aol.com.

Sincerely,

Regla Gonzalez
President Bandera Cubana

cc: committee members



